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Dr. WALTER S. WURZBURGER 

STUDY OF THE RABBI 

SHAARE! SHOMAYIM CONGREGATION 

840 ST. CLAIR AVENUE WEST 

TORONTO 10. ONTARIO 

October 26th, 1964 ns 
20 Cheshvan, 5725 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 

131 West 86th Street 
New York 24, New York 

Dear Norman: 

Your most recent note brought me much delight. At 

long last | discovered that even you are not perfect. 

The Leo Jung Jubilee Volume was reviewed in the Fall 

1963 issue. 

With respect to Jung's ''Men of the Spirit", 1 would 
like you to know that we lack the financial resources to 
purchase the book, If the publisher would make available to 
us a copy, we would be glad to find a reviewer for it. 

As to his Hildesheimer article, | am not too keen on 
it. But before making a final decision, | would like to take 

another look at it, 

It's not easy to be a plurété’end to be torn apart 
by all kinds of conflicting loyalties, How I long for the 
serenity of the higher unity that would bring to an alienated 
and exiled creature like myself the fullness of the delight 
for which your letters whet my appetite, 

Yours, 

Wl 
VGUleo__ 


